Questions for the Cultural Competence Team
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The Disability Advisory Commission (DAC) Programs & Services Access Subcommittee recently reviewed Behavioral Health Services 2021 Cultural Competency Plan, with particular emphasis on training and outreach. We would like to address the following concerns regarding inclusion of disability awareness and ADA access topics.
1. Is CBMCS still used for annual staff training? If so, is the section on disability included? (Slides 84-112) If not, can that be considered? 
2. We reviewed the Behavioral Health Services Training Log FY 2020 – 2021. It looks like many classes had very low attendance. Can you help us understand this data?
3. Are cultural competency trainings mandatory? Who attends, and who decides? Are training evaluations conducted and reviewed to determine effectiveness and participant engagement? 
4. We noticed the recent Deaf 101 trainings. Are there opportunities to contract with other providers who can provide insight on interacting effectively with people with vision, mobility, cognitive and learning disabilities? Are the Requests for Proposals (RFPs) for contracted training providers evaluated for accessibility regarding the training and materials being proposed?
5. Accessibility of trainings and materials – is there a notice on all publications regarding where to request accommodations or materials in accessible formats? Have the training facilities been evaluated for accessibility? Are sign language interpreters provided on request? How are accommodations documented or tracked
6. On page 96 of the 2021 Cultural Competence Plan, you reference a staff survey which included questions about living with disabilities. May we review the survey instrument? 

